
HumanCare Russia wishes you all a good start to the new year! 

Latest news from Moscow 
Our contact person in Moscow, Irina Sminova sends the warmest wishes and writes that it has 

been very busy around Orthodox Christmas, January 7. and that many parishioners took turns 

getting the flu, The first week of the year Father Pavel, Alexey and Irina went go to the 

countryside, where she hoped that Father Pavel would be able to take a break from the constant 

stress due to the many sick parishioners and other sorrows. 

They have had many expenses. HumanCare Russia has been able to help with the costs of 

Father Pavel's car, so that he does not have to borrow a car when he goes to visit families. Among 

other things, we have used the special operating grant from the State for this. Father Pavel is very 

dependent on his car, as the parishioners live scattered. This is the last time we are entitled to 

receive this operating subsidy. even if there are breaks in their emails and that she and father 

Pavel have always been with us in spirit. 

 

 

 

 

 



Donations 
We are still collecting for donations. Among other things, we organize bazaars where we sell 

donated gifts. We will send a donation soon.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  



The artist Hanne Elena Rørbech (right.) has donated some fine watercolors. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The pictures were painted in St Petersburg 

 

  



 

General meeting 

We will hold a general meeting on Sunday 14 April, where we will elect the board. on Sunday 14 

April, where we will elect the board. Here we will also talk about the future work. 

 

We wish you all the best this winter and spring. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

HumanCare Russia wishes everyone  

a continued lovely winter and a beautiful spring 

!https://humancarerussia.dk/ 

 

https://humancarerussia.dk/

